
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Car Park 
Please can we remind parents to use the middle walkway gate available to reach Jozone and not walk 

across the car park as it is not safe to do so with staff entering to park their cars. Thank You 
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Spare Clothes 
If you have any clothes that no longer fit your children 

please feel free to donate them to us so that we have a 

range of spare clothes in case a child in attendance needs 

to change. Thank you in advance for your kind donations. 

Learning at 

Home 
Well the Summer Holidays are 

quickly approaching, this month 

we thought we would give you a 

load of websites to look at to 

find fun activities to do during 

the Summer to avoid the call of  

‘I’m Bored’ 

For days out on a budget why 

not take a look at: 

http://www.moneysavingexpert.c

om/travel/school-holiday-deals 

Where you will find lots of ideas 

for free days out or deals for 

days out. 

Or for ideas to do at home 

there are: 

https://www.stayathomemum.co.

uk/my-kids/activities/100-fun-

things-to-do-on-school-holidays/ 

and: 

http://www.beafunmum.com/201

1/06/100-school-holiday-

activity-ideas/ 

and: 

http://www.allsortsdrama.com/a

llsorts-blog/50-things-for-

children-to-do-this-summer-

holidays 

where you will find hundreds of 

fun and creative ideas to do at 

home with the children. 

Or why not have a crafting day 

where you spend the day trying 

out all sorts of different crafts 

or have your own bake off day 

where you as a family plan out 

the meals for the entire day and 

spend the day buying the 

ingredients and making them. 

 
 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

Diary 
Summer Holidays – Monday 

23rd July - Friday 31st 

August. We will be open 

during this holiday only at 

Gentleshaw Primary 

Academy for the holiday 

club from Monday 6th August 

 

Payment of Fees 
Please can I also remind you it is expected that parents / 

carers who put their children into our care do so on the 

understanding that fees must be paid for in advance on a 

monthly basis. 

Any accounts not settled by the 1st day of the following 

calendar month will incur a £5 late payment fee, which will 

be added to the following month’s bill. 

Any accounts not settled by the 1st day of a consecutive 

calendar month (i.e. now 2 months in arrears) may result in 

child(ren) being suspended from the Club until payment 

has been made in full. 

 

Contact Details: 
Head office: Mobile: 07966 282431 

Email: jozone.office@googlemail.comWebsite: jozonekidsclub.co.uk 
 

St Joseph’s & St Theresa’s Primary: Club mobile: 07704 033 097 

Chadsmead Primary School: Club mobile: 07961 641 769 

Gentleshaw Primary School: Club Mobile 07584 414 746 

St Thomas More: Club Mobile: 07833 965 522 

 

Holiday Club 
We will be open for the Summer Holiday at 

Gentleshaw Primary Academy from Monday 6th 

– Friday 31st August. If you would like a place 

booked please either e-mail us, call us on 

07966 282431 see Vicki or Emma for a 

booking form. We book up very fast 

particularly trip days so book soon if you 

require a space. 

 

Child Absences 
Please can we remind parents that if your child(ren) are 

booked into Jozone and are not attending for any 

reason please would you either inform a Jozone member 

of staff personally or call us on either 07961 641769 

or 07966 282431 to let us know, even if you have let 

the school Know. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

New Staff Member 
We would like to welcome Abbie to our Jozone team, she 

will be going between all the different Jozone clubs and 

has a background in sports, she is currently at University 

studying to become a P.E teacher . 

Leavers Week 
As we have so many children attending here 

at Chadsmead we are going to be having a 

party week where we will have party food for 

snack and play some party games, we are 

asking for a small donation of £1 per child to 

go towards the cost of the food. Thank you 

 

Good Luck!!! 
We want to wish all the year six children good 

luck in their new school; we will miss you all 

and wish you all the best! Feel free to come 

back and visit us to let us know how you are 

doing. 

 

September Session 
Please remember to let us know about any 

changes to your sessions in September. 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Mobile Phones 
We are aware that many children are now 

bringing mobile phones in to Jozone. 

Please could these be switched off and handed 

in to a member of staff when the children 

arrive at the club. They will be handed back to 

the child at the end of their session. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Hot Weather 
Please could we ask that children come in with sun cream 

and hats when we have warmer weather as we like to take 

advantage when the weather is nice to go outside. 

If the children do not have both they won’t be allowed 

outside. 

Thank You 

 
Payment of Fees 

Please could we ask that all fees are cleared by Tuesday 

31st July. Thank you in Advance 

 

Existing Injuries 
If your child arrives at club with an existing 

injury please can you inform a member of 

staff so that we can record it down on an 

existing injury form. Thank you. 

 

10 Year Anniversary 
September marks our 10 year anniversary at Chadsmead. 

We are going to celebrate this during the last week of this 

term within leavers week. 

We will be making banners and having party food and 

playing games every evening. 
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